
 

 
LSTRC Scientific Review Administrator  

National Library of Medicine  

Building 38A - Room 4N-419  

8600 Rockville Pike  

Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894        

Patras, July 19th 2013  

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

I am writing to support the Medline application of the Translational Medicine.  

 

I am a member of the editorial board since the launch of this journal and in every occasion I 

have found the whole publication process to be exemplary from submission to acceptance: the 

rapid turnaround of my articles, the comprehensive and constructive peer review process and the 

impressive production standards. In addition, my colleagues and I always appreciated the 

personal email contact with the Editor, which ensured that any queries could be solved quickly.  

 

Translational Medicine covers hot topics in the ever-growing field of personalized medicine and 

is beginning to attract high-profile authors. This is also demonstrated by the gradual increase of 

the journal’s impact. The journal as a whole is of a high standard and has the potential to 

become an essential read for everyone involved in the translation of ‘omics into clinical practice, 

an essential part of 21st century medicine. Indexing on PubMed/Medline would allow the wealth 

of information to be more widely available to the many parties involved. Last, but not least, the 

entire editorial board and journal staff has worked very hard for the journal to establish its high 

professional standing.  

 

For these reasons it is my pleasure to recommend Translational Medicine for indexing on 

Medline.  

 

Sincerely  

 

      George P. Patrinos  

      Assistant Professor and Head,  

      Pharmacogenomics and Personalized Medicine group 


